A.S.B. Bulletin 9/25/17 —Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Thank you for everyone who participated and enjoyed Club Rush on Friday. It was a great showing of
Stagg Pride.

Students, we have given every opportunity we can to get you an ID. From this moment on, it is your
responsibility to go get an ID from Mrs. Johnson in the library on your own time. You are expected to
wear your ID around your neck with a lanyard at all times. If you need a replacement ID, go see Mrs.
Johnson as well.

PSAT for all 10" graders is October 25" . Also the deadline for the Juniors who would like to take the test
to sign up is October 6. Please see Mrs. Suarez and Mrs. Hernandez for fee waivers

The Homework Center is open. Homework Center is in the library every Monday/Wednesday/Thursday
from 2:30-4. You must be working or you will be asked to leave.

A reminder that the student store and library are open at lunch time Mondays, Wednesdays, and
Thursdays. In the library you will find the Student Store, the textbook room, computers for homework,
and coming soon will be a gaming area.

Attention seniors, Thursday night is Herff-Jones college night in the library at 6pm. This is the event
where you order what you were shown in your Government and Economics classes. See you there.

Seniors, if you need your senior portraits taken still, come to the library at lunch during open hours and
get the information from Coach Berg regarding Flashbacks. This information will also be available in the
main office.

SkillsUSA is having a meeting this Thursday after school. We'll be meeting every other Thursday from
now on.

National prayer at the pole at 7am Wednesday morning September 27th for those who are interested!
Hope to see you there!

Soccer conditioning will begin Oct 2nd at 6pm. We will meet on the track. Please bring running shoes and
cleats.



Attention Freshmen and Sophomore Boy’s Basketball players, if you’re not playing a fall sport, our fall ball
open gym has begun after school. Come see Coach Dawson in M3, Coach Berg in K1, or come to the
gym after school if you have any questions.

Sign-Ups are NOW being taken for the following; College Presentations, College Application Workshops,
Financial Aid and ASVAB for information check out the Career Center

Seniors Cash for College night is coming up October 26"...... A workshop all about Financial Aid please
come to the Career Center to sign-up.

Here are the home athletic events this week:

Monday 09/25
Water Polo vs. Franklin HS @ 3:30p/4:30p

Volleyball vs. Franklin HS @ 4:00p/5:00p/6:00p

Thursday 09/28
Tennis vs. Franklin @ 3:30p

Today we celebrate Stagg PRIDE with this quote from Coach Halekakis:
“Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!”



